
 
 

 

TO: Terrance McCracken, Secretary to the Authority 

 

FROM: Sabrina A. Figler, Director of Water Quality 

 

SUBJECT: Request to travel to NYAWWA ANNUAL EVENT & NYAWWA WUC 

SPRING MEETING 

 

 

The NYAWWA Annual Event and Conference is scheduled for April 12 - 14 in Saratoga Springs, 

NY. Prior to the Conference, the NYSAWWA WUC, to which I serve as secretary, is holding its 

annual spring meeting.  The NYSAWWA annual conference offers sessions in treatment of 

PFAS/PFOA, distribution system modeling, endocrine disruptors, and lead service line 

replacement. 

 

I am requesting travel April 11 – April 14, 2021.  Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

       Sabrina A. Figler  
 

       Sabrina A. Figler 

 

 

Cc: Russel Stoll, COO 

ERIE COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY 
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 

July 16, 2021 
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